
Easy Meat in America: Muslim
Immigrant Gets 4 Life Terms
From Creeping Sharia :

SIOUX FALLS, SD – The Sioux Falls man authorities say ran a
sex trafficking “house of horror” will now call prison home
for the rest of his life. On Monday, Federal Judge Karen
Schreier sentenced 45-year-old Mohammed Alaboudi to four
life terms behind bars. He will serve those concurrently.
Alaboudi took in teen girls and young women, gave them drugs
and forced them into prostitution out of his one-bedroom
apartment near McKennan Park.

Schreier essentially said this is the worst case of human
sex trafficking she has seen because it involved more,
“force  and  coercion,”  than  others.  Four  of  Alaboudi’s
victims who were repeatedly raped and tortured told their
former captor how his actions have impacted them.

“They were treated, as Judge Schreier said today, in many
cases, worse than a person would treat their own dog,” U.S.
Attorney for South Dakota Brendan Johnson said.

And we know how Muslims treat dogs.

Federal prosecutors said Alaboudi preyed on, “vulnerable,”
often homeless, young girls and women. He gave them a home,
drugs and alcohol. Prosecutors said he often got them hooked
on meth, and made them huff hairspray.

“He would bring in man after man after man into his home to
have sex with these young girls and women. If they refused,
they would be raped or they would be beaten,” Johnson said.

Victims called Alaboudi a “monster,” who would, “sit and
laugh  while  the  girls  were  raped.”  One  called  their
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situation “hell.” Another victim hopes, “God decides to
forgive him some day.”

Toward the end of the hearing, Alaboudi yelled at the judge
and said he was innocent. He also called FBI agents and
federal prosecutors liars.

“Mr. Alaboudi’s house of horror is closed.  Our mission as
law enforcement is to make sure another one does not open
its doors in the future,” Johnson said.

Until  the  immigration  pipeline  from  Muslim  countries  is
closed, expect more rape jihad.


